
 

 
 
 
 
 

Attn: Trading and Market Making/Legal and Compliance/Operations/Systems  
UNIFORM PRACTICE ADVISORY (UPC #48-21) 7/1/2021  
 
Symbol Deletion of Hertz Global Holdings, Inc. Common Stock (HTZGQ)  
 
On Wednesday, June 30, 2021, the Financial Industry Regulatory Authority, Inc. (“FINRA”) deleted 
symbol HTZGQ because the Bankruptcy Plan of Reorganization became effective.  FINRA is issuing 
this notice to confirm that the symbol deletion date and time is: June 30, 2021, at 15:52:24 p.m. 
E.T.  

 
Questions regarding this notice can be directed to: FINRA Market Operations at (866) 776-0800. 

 

  


